
Dear Dave: 

Thanks for your letter of Feb. 16. 

Let me try to answer your questions 
di~eotly. The N.UCI' & SCLC story is 
only partly true, The beat way to put 
it is that these two groups never v,ere 
active in OOFO. So present developments 
are nothlng more than recognizi cg the, 
facts for their own forth. The statements 
made at the national levet don't alwa,a 
reflect the grass roots feelings, either. 
liare in Hattiesburg, we still hs-ve good 
cooperation among all C.R. groups. 
An example: The NAACP• is sponsoring 
a teat of the publio accommodations here 
and 0010 and the Delta Uiniatry are fully 
cooperattng. 

The question of irreijponaiole leadership 
in COFO oan beat be answered this way. 
'rhere has been a return to proJ act­
centered leadership in COFO. !l'he Jackson 
of.f1 oe is haidly functi:nning any more. 
Therefore, the beat was to aaa11re your­
selves that money you donate ia well 
spent is to eatabli.ah direct relsti onahips 
with the several ~roJects you wish to 
support. 

JJoney aB4 a:isll food and 0J.oth13g are 
still very much needed in many projects. 
I oan suggest tbl t you oontact the 
ffllowi:ng people who I am satisfied 
are stable leaders in the projects they 
serve. 

W.ae l!ary Sue Gsllatel,v 
Yre~eot Direotor 
00.FO projeot 
Saa•, W.ssisaippi 

Yr. slid Mrs. Renry 




